

EMPOWERING WOMEN IN RECOVERY

You can help by donating:

- Cleaning Supplies, Toiletries,
 & Paper Goods
- Freezer prefer upright
- Gently used furniture
- Bed frames: twin bed size
- Gently used patio furniture
- Small dressers with drawers

Welcome Carrie Rogers

Carrie, a San

Juan College High

School teacher,
has joined our
board to give back to her
community. Her addition to the
board marks an exciting new
chapter in driving positive change
and improving the community's
quality of life.



Rochelle's Story

The support from this program has helped me reach my potential, and I want to stay successful. I've gained mental stability. I've learned how to be responsible; this is the longest I have been sober and have held a job. I learned how to build healthy relationships with peers, and I learned to put more passion into what I love, which is my music.

Words could not explain the tremendous impact that Masada House has had on me. I have regained my confidence and the ability to take on everyday challenges. Before I was accepted at Masada House, I was not able to see how I would get through the most difficult things in my life, especially with addiction, homelessness, and no support. Being on my own for the majority of my life was extremely tiring. Masada House has given me a safe place to start healing so I can do what I need to accomplish to get further in life. Thank you, Masada House. From the bottom of my heart. I cannot wait to see the many things I'll accomplish from the support of Masada House.





Masada House is launching Delahunty House in August, a new program for women in recovery with children. This program will provide a home for mothers to rebuild their lives with their children.



The vision for Delahunty House began in early 2024 when Brad Delahunty called about using his late father's house to benefit the community. This led to a collaborative effort between the Delahunty family and Masada House to create the Delahunty House.

Delahunty House will allow women to live with their children in a stable, sober environment while continuing their recovery. This will empower mothers to strengthen their relationships with their kids and work towards self-sufficiency.

We're grateful to the Delahunty family for their generosity and partnership in making this program a reality. Watch for updates on how you can support this initiative. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of women and children on the path to recovery.



MUSIC FOR MASADA 2024





We're Rennovating!

Exciting news! Renovation for one of the house bathrooms begins soon!
These upgrades will create a far more comfortable and liveable space for the four women who share it. Your generous donations are crucial in making these improvements a reality.
Join us on this transformative journey. We thank you for your support.

We extend our warmest thanks to the "Music for Masada 2024" supporters at Farmington Civic Center on May 11. Your commitment made our annual gala a remarkable triumph. Here's a brief glimpse of the festivities.

The night was alive with enchanting melodies, fine food, and genuine camaraderie. Local musicians like Ashleigh Bennet, Desert Thunder, and Breezin captivated the crowd, who danced and reveled in the evening's charm.

Nearly 300 guests enjoyed dinner accompanied by Mark Smith and Ryan Woodard's musical ambiance, which added to the lively atmosphere of the silent auction. The joy of reuniting with friends filled the air.

A highlight was Rochelle's stirring rap, a heartfelt narrative of overcoming addiction that touched the audience. Kassie's video testimony also spotlighted her transformational journey at Masada House.

Join us as we create a stronger, healthier, and safer community. Your financial gifts are vital in transforming lives and fostering positive change. Give to Masada House online, send a gift, or scan the QR code on your phone. Thank you.

Masada House 610 N. Dustin Ave Farmington, NM 87401 505-360-4672 https:masadahouse.com



